
 
 

Safety Protocols 

J. W. Kim Taekwondo will be implementing the following safety protocols as we reopen our 
dojangs:   

1. All students and instructors are going to be required to wear a face mask. No 
exceptions.  

2. Students will be required to wait outside before the start of their class until I come and 
get them. Each family should stay six feet away from all other families while waiting. 

3. Students must wash hands before entering Dojang.  Hot water and soap, not just hand 
sanitizer. 

4. Students must stay 6 feet away from each other. (We will have marked spots in classes 
for them.) 

5. Students must bring their own water bottles.  We will not be allowing use of the water 
fountain. 

6. Student's temperatures must be taken before classes by parents. If their temperature is 
100 degrees or higher DO NOT attend classes.  We do have thermometers on order but 
it’s taking time to get them so please help us with this now.  We will “temp in” all 
students once we receive our thermometer. 

7. If a student is feeling sick in any way, DO NOT come to classes. Even if you suspect it is 
only allergies. 

8. Students will be released by me and then I will let the next group of students inside.  
9. The school will be disinfected daily and any equipment used will be disinfected before 

being used again. 

 


